
   June 13, 2023 

 Dear Customer: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of our compliance with the Dodd-Frank Wall Street 
Reform and Consumer Protection Act (the “Dodd-Frank Act”).  

This requirement covers the use of gold, tantalum, tin, and tungsten, originating in the Democratic 
Republic of the Congo or an adjoining country, including Angola, Burundi, Central African 
Republic, Republic of the Congo, Rwanda, South Sudan, Tanzania, Uganda and Zambia. 

Please be advised that the materials supplied by fischer Canada are, to the best of our knowledge, 
free from such conflict minerals or materials.  

Thomas Prell, P. Eng., V-P 
fischer  Canada 


